
   

Dear parents and students: 

It is wonderful to finally be moved into our new Stepper-

ette home!  A special thank you for all of your support 

during this transition.  It is thrilling to imagine how each 

and every student will learn and grow in this new facility.  

The possibilities are endless! 

 

 

 

 

 

During the month of March area school districts 

take spring breaks at different times.  The studio 

Spring Break is March 20-23.  Classes resume on 

Monday, March 27. 

 

Each class is very important now as we prepare for 

the recital and summer performances.  If you need 

a make-up time for missed classes due to spring 

activities, please call the studio at 402-592-4545. 
 

 

Recital Update 
Our annual spring recital date is May 19 at Ralston High 

School.  Three shows are planned.  All current students 

will perform in one show.  A $30 per family recital fee 

will be due on March 9th.   
 

Spaghetti Dinner 
Silent Auction 

Saturday, April 7th 
4:30-8:00pm 

Join us for an evening of food, fun and excitement.  

The silent action will feature over 200 items!  Presale 

tickets are available in our store.  $10 for adults, $5 

for children. 

Proceeds help raise funds for props, poms and other 

equipment that all Stepper-ettes enjoy.   

If you would like to donate an item, please see the 

attached flyer.   
 

Dates to Remember 
March 9th Recital Forms are Due 

March 11th Ireland Send Off Performance 6:00pm 

March 17th Stepper-ettes perform in Dublin  

March 19-22 Studio Spring Break 

March 26th/27th Pre-Competition Showcase 

for parents (more info soon) 

April 7th  Spaghetti Dinner and Silent Auction 

April 20th Omaha Beef Performance 

April 22nd Picture Day 

May 19th Recital at Ralston High School 

  

 

 

 

Upcoming Opportunities 
Superhero Saturdays 

We are offering “Superhero Saturdays”  

during the month of April.  This is a  

special 4 week session for new students  

who are not currently in Stepper-ette  

classes.  10:00-11:00am.  All ages!   

 

Summer Camp 

For the first time we are offering a Summer Camp.  

All current students are welcome!  

This year’s camp theme is “Trolls” and  

will include fun routines to music  

from the hit movie, crafts, snacks… 

June 4th-7th 8:30am-12:00pm 
 

Registration for both of these fun opportunities is currently 

available online at www.stepperettestudios.com 

 
 

 

Spring Break 
During the month of March area school districts take spring 

breaks at different times.  The studio Spring Break is March 

19-22.  Classes resume on Monday, March 26. 
 

Each class is very important now as we prepare for the 

recital and summer performances.  If you need a make-up 

time for missed classes due to spring activities, please email 

us at stepperettes@hotmail.com.   
 

 

Studio Events 
We are delighted to offer Stepper-ette families discounted 

rates on event rentals and birthday parties.   

For birthday party booking, contact Tami by email or 

Facebook.   

For all other events, please check out our new Steppe 

Center website at www.steppecenter.com 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Dublin, Ireland Parade 
62 Stepper-ette team members will be  

traveling to Ireland to march and perform  

at St. Patrick’s Day events.   

Many families will then travel on to Scotland to tour.  

Preparations for this incredible trip are almost 

complete.  We are hosting a free send-off performance 

at the studio on Sunday, March 11th at 6:00pm .  We 

would love to have some of our young Stepper-ettes 

attend.  Before long, they will be the ones traveling 

the world!    
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